
 

 

 
 

 

Want to be a SuperDad  

at Walnut Springs 

Elementary?  

 

Bring your kids and come learn how at the Watch D.O.G.S. 

Kick-Off Event. 

We are serving ice cream sundaes, and giving away YETI 

Tumblers to three lucky Dads who volunteer! 

 

Sunday, September 22, 2019 at 2:00 p.m. 

Walnut Springs Elementary Dining Hall 

Questions?  Contact Jon Gillum at 512-699-5441 or 

walnutspringswatchdogs@gmail.com 
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